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Above: Mr. Peter Hasslacher addressing members of the Guild of Sommeliers aboard the
Kenya Castle
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Captain H. A. Deller leaves the *‘ Edinburgh *

During the homeward voyage of the Edinburgh Castle in April, members of the Catering

Staff presented Captain Deller with a silver tray to mark the end of his seven years as

Master of the ship. Captain Deller has now taken over command of the Pendennis Castle

from the Commodore, Captain G. Mayhew, C.B.E., who is ashore pending delivery of the
Windsor Castle




